
November 17, 2017 

 Dear Friend, 

In recent years, I have striven to combine my knowledge of the 

topic of abortion with genuine love and concern for those involved in 

the issue. Finding an avenue of ministry that gently works truth and 

love together is difficult. That is why I rejoiced to accept Justice For 

All’s three-month internship this fall. Through their training program, I 

have learned to engage people with intelligent, compassionate dialogue 

on behalf of the unborn.  

This fall I have traveled to six states and universities. My fall 

internship is about to come to a close, but I have been offered a spring 

internship which I have accepted and I will start January 29, 2018.  

After working with Justice For All (JFA) this fall, I am convinced that spending another semester immersed in their 

seminar and outreach events will help me to make a difference in the abortion conversation in a godly way.  

JFA’s mission is to train thousands to make abortion unthinkable for millions, one person at a time.  Through 

JFA training, pro-life volunteers become active advocates, creating dialogue with pro-choice advocates that balances 

truth and love, helping them change their minds.   

My work with JFA will mainly include creating dialogue with pro-choice advocates and training pro-life advocates 

to do the same.  I’ll be certified to present JFA material and mentor pro-life advocates at both interactive seminars 

(Seat Work) and outreach events (Feet Work).  I am so excited for this opportunity to learn from the JFA staff as well 

as offer my own advice and encouragement to others. 

How can we save the unborn and their parents from the horror of abortion?  Have you thought about the fact 

that many are working full-time to destroy innocent children through abortion?  My desire is to work full-time this 

spring to save those same innocent children from abortion.  

To help me in this mission, I am looking for people who will come alongside me by investing in my work as an 

intern with Justice For All.  I am working to raise the $13,500 needed to pay my salary for my five-month internship.  

You can help by giving to JFA’s Intern Scholarship Fund as a year-end gift or by joining my monthly support team. 

To support my work, you can go to http://doc.jfaweb.org/Support/Susanna-Buckley.pdf for my 
personalized JFA pledge form.  It gives options for supporting my work with JFA.  You can also use JFA's online 
Donate page to donate now.  I appreciate your consideration and would appreciate your continued prayers.  To help

explain more about JFA’s work, please see “Three Miracles in One Conversation,” which shares a conversation I

had with a student at Purdue University in September.  I plan to contact you in the coming weeks to see if you’re 

interested in partnering with me and to answer any questions you have.   

I believe the Lord has been preparing me for this mission at this time.  Your financial support will empower me 

as I step out in faith.  Would you consider joining my financial support team? 
In Christ, 

Susanna Buckley 
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